
 
 
 
 

MINUTES OF ANNUAL MEETING 
December 1, 2020 

 
On Tuesday evening, December 1, 2020, the membership of the Foggy Bottom Association 
conducted its Annual Meeting. As part of that meeting, the membership elected new Board 
members. 
 
President - John P. George  
At Large Board Members – Eileen Carey, Christina Farnsworth (re-elected), Julia Gustafson (re-
elected), Peter Maye (re-elected), Denise Vogt 
 
Mary Ellen Signorille moved, and Christina Farnsworth seconded, the motion to elect new 
members. The membership passed the motion 37-2. 
 
According to FBA Bylaws, Mr. George assumes all responsibilities and is entitled to all privileges 
associated with the presidency of the Foggy Bottom Association, including, but not limited to, 
control of and signatory authority on FBA bank accounts. 
 

 
 
Marina Streznewski 
Outgoing President 
 


